
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Following the advice from the Victorian Chief Health Officer this week, we look forward with anticipation to the return to 
face-to-face teaching later in this term. Our Year 6 and 7 students will return to school from Tuesday 9 June. I would like to 
thank all of our students and their families for their extraordinary work and dedication during this period of significant 
change. I am really proud of all of the work we have achieved during these challenging and difficult times. Teachers and 
students have learnt lots of new skills that will change the way we work for the better. 

This week I had a presentation for students and parents about transition from Year 6-7. To view the video presentation and 
for information on completing the preference form, please visit our website on the following link 
http://www.tarneitcollege.vic.edu.au/enrolments.php?id=31 

A reminder to parents that the preference form must be returned via email to enrolments@tarneitcollege.vic.edu.au no 
later than Friday 29 May. 

 

 

 

A reminder to parents that if you need any support 

email your child’s teacher directly through Compass 

or alternatively call our College Administration on 

9749 0506.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Barry Devlin, 

Assistant Principal, Years 6-7 
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